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With some of the regular attendees not being available last week, it was fantastic 
to see some students who have not represented the football team or even a 
school team before play! Notably, year 8 students rotated the goalkeeper 
position demonstrating team work. Both the year 7 and  year 8 team faced 
Crookhorn and Purbrook. The year 8 team narrowly lost  3-1 to Crookhorn with 
Levi scoring a fantastic half volley. Brooke was  nominated player of the match for 
year 8. The year 7 team also narrowly  lost 3-2 with Brooke scoring 2 who 
supported the team and Lexi was  nominated player of the match for year 7. 
Purbrook were successful in  both fixtures with Marnie and Tillie being awarded 
player of the match  respectively.

Year 7 and 8 Girls Football Catch-Up!
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Savannah, Shelby, Rosie T, Grace M, Tasha, Lulu, Bhakti and Isabelle A all  
represented the girls U15 football team this week. They first competed  against 
Cowplain and despite Warblington's best efforts with Savannah  working the 
goalkeeper several times, it was Cowplain who broke the  deadlock. Savannah 
demonstrated resilience, responding well and being  clinical to equalise. Cowplain 
did score again, however with excellent  passing from Isabelle, Grace and Rosie; 
Shelby was able to snatch a last goal to secure a 2-2 draw. Savannah was 
nominated player of the match  by her opponents. In the second fixture against 
Crookhorn, Bhakti and  Lulu concentrated throughout the fixture in defence, 
allowing their team mates to be creative in the attacking half. Shelby and 
Savannah were  again the scorers and Savannah being nominated player of the 
match  again. I am incredibly proud of the group of year 9 students playing up  in 
a year 10 league with only one student in the team today currently  competing 
outside of school.

Girls Football Catch Up Part 2!
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Last week, the Year 10 basketball team opened their season with a  double-
header against Hayling College and Oaklands Catholic School. In  the first game 
against Hayling, the team set out their intentions early, with some excellent fast 
breaks resulting in two-point scores. The ball movement was high-paced, causing 
imbalance in the Hayling defence,  leading to Warblington being up by 11 at the 
halfway mark. Hayling came  fighting back in the second period, with their centre 
particularly using his physicality and skill in order to bring Hayling closer to 
partity.  Thankfully, it wasn't quite enough, with Warblington winning by 5 points 
at the end of the game. 



The second game proved extremely tricky, with Oaklands fielding three  national 
league players in their ranks. Undeterred, the team set about  defending astutely, 
limiting scoring opportunities to mostly long-range  efforts. Fast breaks proved 
once again to be a strength for the home  team, with Kaynin K and Zac M 
particularly, using their pace and scoring ability to keep their team in touch. After 
a hard-fought game, Oaklands ended up taking the win 12-10. The team are 
looking forward to two more challenging games against Priory School and 
Crookhorn College this  week. 

Year 10 Basketball Season Opener
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Last week: Philip, Albie, Tillie, and Elsie have done a fantastic job as transition 
representatives over the past few months, supporting visits to 12 local primary 
and junior schools. They shared their experiences of starting secondary school, 
offering reassurance to Year 5 students by discussing their own worries and how 
they overcame them.

The students spoke highly of the opportunities at Warblington and were full of 
praise for staff. Their confidence and ability to articulate information were 
commended by each school, with teachers noting how supportive they were in 
answering questions.

As Head of Transition, I am incredibly proud of their efforts in representing 
Warblington so well. I look forward to seeing the rest of the year group involved 
in future transition events, including Year 5 Masterclass Sessions, Year 5 Open 
Afternoon, and the Year 5/6 Open Evening next year.

Transition Reps Shine in Primary School Visits
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We are planning a trip to the Ardeche in France. Six spaces are still available. The 
trip involves various activities, including canoeing down the Ardeche River Gorge. 



The dates are the 27th of July 2025 - 3rd of August 2025.



If your child receives Free School Meals or Pupil Premium, we may be able to help 
with some of the costs. The price is £975. For any students who are interested, 
please contact Mrs C Spinks for funding and Pupil Premium questions, or contact 
Mr Barnard about the trip in general.

Ardeche Adventure
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The Easter revision timetable is  now on Arbor, Please check it out . Remember 
you will have the longest Summer holidays soon so make this Easter holiday 
count!

Message from Miss Uguen and  Dr Lansley
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Yr 7 we are planning a day of activities at Fort Purbrook on Monday 14th July 
2025. The aim is for every Yr 7 to attend with their tutor and undertake a range of 
activities to strengthen  Community, Health, Appreciation, Opportunity, Support.  
  
The activities may include:�

� Initiative test�
� Archer�
� Laser ta�
� Assault cours�
� Bush craft



The cost of the trip will be £25. C.H.A.O.S is now live on Arbor for sign up!

Fort Purbrook 

Mr A Strzelec
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Year 7 - Edie P


Year 8 - Daisy B


Year 9 - Leila S


Year 10 E1 - Edie P


Year 10 E2 - Evie O


Year 11 E1 - N/A


Year 11 E2 - Jack McD

“Well done for this weeks effort in lessons!”


 Mr. Crowe & the Geography Department 

Geographers of the Week

Chloe H
“Well done!”


 The PE Department 

PE Star of the Week

Tassomai, our brilliant homework platform, has a function that will help 
students with reading the questions and answer choices.  It's called 'Text-to-
speak'.  To turn on the function log into your account, go to 'settings' and then 
'text-to-speak', toggling on the option.  This will then get Tassomai to read out 
the questions and answers, helping you complete your homework.


Tassomai Text To Speak
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� Scarlett �
� Thomas �
� Olivia H

We are celebrating the successes of Year 7 with Tutor Stars of the week! 
We want to recognise their achievements in attendance, their attitude to 
learning, extra-curricular involvement and behaviour to name just a few. 
Every week we will post the Year 7 Tutor Stars in the Newsletter. 



This week’s Stars:

Last Week’s Tassomai Heroes 

Year 11Year 10Year 9Year 8Year 7

Thomas B-L

Taylor L

Poppy B

Joshua G

Priscilla B

Sky T

Trinity B

Toby S

Yeva V

Aroleja S

Liam P

Scarlett Y

Mishane K

Rex C

Ros M

Nolan B

Liam C

Liam C

George G

William W

Stanley A

Sophie H

Tyler H

Amelia T

Hallie B



Weekly House Points Ranking

PointsHousePlace

Norris1st 5148

3594Mitchell2nd

3499Stowe3rd

2876Paxton4th

School Menu
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Key Upcoming Dates

29.04.25 - Year 7 Parents' Evening (2)

 


13.05.25 - Year 8 Parents' Evening (1)



20.05.25 - Year 8 Parents' Evening (2)

 


24.06.25 - Year 5 Masterclasses



01.07.25 - Transition Evening
  

Music Lessons in School




































